
 

Two Ecumenical Pilgrimages this year 

in prayer for the people of the Holy Land 

 

(1) 

31st January 2023 at 7.00 – 9.00pm 

Pilgrimage at Worcester Cathedral 

Archbishop Bernard Longley and Bishop John Inge will lead an ecumenical pilgrimage on 

31st January 2023 following the pilgrimages to the Holy Land, Rome, and Worcester 

Cathedral over the past 7 years.  

Please do try to join us.  

Whilst the Cathedral will be open to the public, in order to assist in the catering and to get 

an appropriate number of service booklets produced, please let Jim Quinn know if you 

would like to come. j.quinn789@btinternet.com or by phone at 01299 851021 or by text to 

07960 218925  

A program/service booklet will be produced for the evening. As we did six years ago, we will 
walk to a number of stations in the cathedral. At each station will sing, read scripture, reflect 
and pray. We will finish up in the crypt for night prayer, reflections, and concluding thought.  
 
All to finish by 9.00pm. 
 
 
 
 

(2) 

6th – 8th October 2023 

Pilgrimage to Canterbury 

 
 Many of the pilgrims who have travelled with us have asked for this pilgrimage, the third of 
the trio of medieval pilgrimage journeys to the Holy Land, Rome, and Canterbury. Again, the 
pilgrimage will be led by Archbishop Bernard and Bishop John.  
 
At this stage we would like expressions of interest so that we can gauge the extent of the 
group. The pilgrimage will be, as discussed, a two night/three day visit and once we have an 
idea of the size of the group we will circulate details of the hotels, timetable and prices.  
 
Again, the response contact details are j.quinn789@btinternet.com or by phone at 01299 

851021 or by text to 07960 218925  
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